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Additional expenses to businesses are unwarranted during these challenging times
Adopting the proposed language is not only unfair to the community that specifically asked
for the ground sign language to be included> will negatively impact businesses in these
already challenging economic circumstances. There will be additional costs associated
with removing, designing, permitting, and approving new signs to adhere to the BCT
guidelines.

We encourage you to reject the proposed language regarding the removal of ground signs and allow
ground signs as proposed in the draft guidelines approved by the Lana‘i Planning Commission on
May 16, 2018 and November 20, 2019.

M for your consideration,
2
Rodney Ito

Senior Vice President, Hospitality

5 See LPC meeting minutes and materials for February 12, 2018.
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